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Revisions to Budget Impact Statement for the ALP 
 

The Parliamentary Budget Office has made the following corrections to the Budget 
Impact Statements published yesterday 
 

1) Page 10, under the heading “Capital Expenditure” in the first sentence 
“decrease” has been corrected to “increase”.  The table that follows shows an 
increase in capital expenditure, and is unchanged.   

 
2) The table in the Budget Impact Statement for policy B416, “Building More 

Schools in NSW” had a total inconsistent with the costing.  This was due to an 
early version of the costing being included in the list of costings.  It has been 
replaced with the latest version.   
 

The updated ALP Budget Statement can be found here. 
 

For further information, please contact the Parliamentary Budget Officer,  

Mr Stephen Bartos on 0423 808 313. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/pbo/Documents/2019%20Budget%20Impact%20Statement%20-%20ALP.pdf

